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Our new website is online!  

 

We are proud to announce the launch of our 

new website. 

 

SHERPA Engineering has grown and 

evolved over the past 25 years, and we felt 

it was time for a change. 

 

Our website has been completely 

redesigned, with a more modern look, better 

content and a more ergonomic interface. 

We also present our new visual identity, with 

a redesigned logo to reflect who we are 

today and to support the dynamics of the 

company. 

 

> Discover our new website 
 

 

   

 

  

   

 

SAVE THE DATE!  
 

Founded in 1997, SHERPA Engineering is celebrating its 25th 

anniversary this year. 

To celebrate this event, we are organising an anniversary party 

on Thursday 23 March 2023 at the Musée des Arts et Métiers. 

Make a note of the date in your diary now! 
 

   

New Benchmark simulators are coming! 

 

After the Volkswagen ID3 and the Fiat 500e, it is now the turn of the BMW 

iX3 and the Hyundai Ioniq 5 to join our digital library of benchmark 

simulators. 

 

SHERPA Engineering works with partners who generate data on recent 

vehicles. From this data, it recreates true digital twins, offering a flexible, 

fast, customisable and economical complement to the benchmark studies 

of electric vehicle manufacturers. 

 

> Read more 
 

 

   

 

  

   

 

  

 

Follow us and contact us 

      

   

 

https://www.sherpa-eng.com/en/
https://www.sherpa-eng.com/en/our-offers/solutions-en/
https://www.sherpa-eng.com/en/
https://www.sherpa-eng.com/en/
https://www.sherpa-eng.com/nos-offres/produits/#1
https://www.sherpa-eng.com/en/
https://www.sherpa-eng.com/en/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sherpa-engineering/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnqvFrfCq1INR_j6NMhJO1A
mailto:contact@sherpa-eng.com

